& Gangiji & Associates

Chartered Professional Accountant

January 29, 2024

Board of Direclors

Kin-Dir Education Foundation
#5-2611 37 Avenue NE
Calgary, Alberta

T1Y 5V7

To the Members of the Board,

Re: Audit of the financial statements of the Kin-Dir Education Foundation (the “Society™)
for the year ended August 31, 2023

During the course of our audit of the financial statements for the year ended August 31, 2023, we
did not find any significant matters to note with respect to the Society’s internal control and
accounting procedures. The objective of an audit is to obtain reasonable assurance whether the
financial statements are free of material misstatement and it is not designed to identify matters
that may be of interest to management in discharging its responsibilities. In addition, an audit
cannot be expected to disclose defalcations and other irregularities and it is not designed to
express an opinion as to whether the systems of internai control established by management have
been properly designed or have been operating effectively.

We would like to thank the Society and all of the personnel who helped us complete this year’s
audit engagement. If there are any questions regarding the content of this letter, or if we can be
of any further service to you, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time.

Yours truly,
Ali Gangji Professional Corporation

Gangji, CPA, CA, MPAcc
Director
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